
OWNER RESPONSIBILTIES FOR WEEDS 

Do you know that as an owner in Venture Three you are responsible for the 

up keep of your property whether you are here one week or 52 weeks out of the 

year? 

It appears many owners have forgotten, and new owners may have never 

known about this responsibility. 

Each year weed control gets out of hand and letters of complaint from the 

V3 Office are mailed to owners and are often ignored. 

These notifications are the first step to work with you to correct a problem 

that could turn into a fineable situation. Please take them seriously.  

Please give serious consideration on how you plan to deal with weed growth 

on your property in your absence. This could include a commercial landscape 

service or a full time resident neighbor or friend. 

Thank You 


